From: Vicky Claussen

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: OHYV park potential closing and/or land prohibition for recreation

Date: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 8:31:14 AM

Our names are Gary and Vicky Claussen and we absolutely love go to the OHV park with family and
friends. We enjoy bonfires, riding, hiking, visiting with friends, teaching the kids to ride and work on their
bikes. Incredible family bonding time that | cannot even put into words.

We are very frustrated that my favorite form of recreation is being closed piece by piece. We have read
the last test reports from State Parks and APCD and it confirms by multiple sources that the problem is
clearly NOT from the ODSVRA.

PLEASE investigate the validity of silica coming from the SVRA and what impact does the “marine
biological material” coming from the ocean have on all the air monitoring data?

Please investigate what percentage of dust is coming from the “SVRA”.

We do not understand how this information can be ignored, because we have to be honest... We will not
let you ignore the science.

It is a shame that a small group of people who should not have bought homes downwind of a large dune
complex are being deceived into thinking OHV is responsible. This is wrong and the science proves it.

Please remember that 73% of the visitors to this park are “families” and that we are so incredibly lucky to
be the only place in the state (we think country) that has SO many different types of outdoor recreation in
ONE place. We need to embrace it vs taking it away.

Thank you for your time.

Gary and Vicky Claussen
348 North Seventh Street
Grover Beach, CA 93433
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